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I whole heartedly support this bill! We need to remove the ongoing battle about 

whether or not elections are safe and secure and timely and this bill is the thing we 

need to resolve this. People voted in person for many, many years without that 

process being impeded and it needs to be that way again. Voting is a privilege won 

for many of us by dedication and sacrifice, we need to honor that with a vote in 

person, counted on the day of election with very few exceptions. 


